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International Development 
Group Advisory Services, LLC, Dover Branch Chisinau 

To: Dorin Gritcan 

“Esempla Systems” SRL 

November 7, 2024 

As the Financial Sector Transparency Activity (FSTA) in Moldova closes down 

operations, I want to thank you and your team for your dedicated work and valuable 

contributions throughout the Retail Platform project.  

Esempla did a perfect job of designing, developing and implementing the IT 

Retail Platform to sell government securities in Moldova.  This was no small feat, 

given the tight schedule, numerous requirements and various challenges 

encountered along the way. The successful launch of the first government 

subscription was a clear reflection of the strong teamwork, expertise and 

commitment of everyone involved.  As you know, thousands of citizens have 

signed on for future subscriptions, which is due to everyone's efforts.  

Your flexibility to go the extra mile, by adding and adjusting technical features to make 

the platform more functional, played a critical role in the implementation and success 

of the Retail Platform.    

Matthew Macellaro 

Program Manager 

USAID, Financial Transparency Activity Project (FSTA) 

International Development Group LLC 

Chisinau, Moldova 

MJMacellaro


